November 29, 1682

Ms Linda GiY1
780 N.W. 25th St. #15
Corvallis, OR G7330

Dear Ms Gi11,

We wrote you in August to ask if you'd be willing to share
some information about $our photos of your uncle's home. We wonder
1f you got our letter, and if you have considered giming us
gome of that information, which we would include in our files on
vour uncle's vork,

HWe'd verymmuch like to know:

~--%hen were your photos taken?

~--khat film size did you use?

--Are your nhetos in black and white, or in color?
~--Anproximately how many photos have you t&éen?

--Have you any other information such as dates, tape recordings?

If you wld consider making Xerox copies of your photos we will
add them to our archive with proper credit. With your germission, they
would be available to scholars and others who have an interest in the
site.

Your uncle's artwork is an important contributéon to American
arts. Thank you for taking the time to tell us about your photos. A
stamped, seld-addressed envelope 1s enclosed.

Sincerely,

IRl See Smith
Associate Director



